
 
 

 

 
Our Ref.  MMc / DMB         21st July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Today marks the end of the 2022-23 academic year. The last 2 weeks have seen pupils move to, in 
some cases, their new groups for September. I have spent some time talking with pupils to see how 
they feel the transition weeks went. The vast majority felt it was a good idea as they can get used to 
their new classes before September and not worry during the Summer break. For some pupils the 
transition has been more challenging- thank you to those families who have contacted school to share 
what their child has shared at home about their worries of moving class. It has given us the opportunity 
to quickly respond and reassure you that your child’s voice has been heard and that they are being 
well supported. 
 
We said good bye to-day to Alice, one of our 6th Form Teaching Assistants, who is starting her teacher 
training in September. We wish her well with her training and career. 
 
We also say good bye to Katie, also a 6th Form TA. Thank you both for your work and commitment to 
school during the time you have been at Greenbank School. We wish you all the very best in the 
future. Please keep in touch. 
 
Thank you to all the staff across school for the hard work, support, dedication and commitment you 
show day in, day out in order to provide opportunities for our pupils to develop, make progress and 
enjoy school. You make a difference to the lives of young people.  
 
Whilst we have, as a school, experienced disappointment this year, as a school community, supported 
by families we are well placed to respond positively and address recent judgments whilst still gaining 
outstanding outcomes for our pupils and keeping the special features that make school such an 
excellent place to be. 
 
School closes for the Summer break on Friday 21st July and will re-open for pupils on 
Wednesday 6th September. 
 
Please have a safe and enjoyable Summer. I look forward to welcoming all our staff and pupils back 
in September. 
 
Yours faithfully. 
 
 
 
Mr McCann 
Headteacher 


